
Dear Parents / Carers,

RE: Year 5 Talent Day

On Tuesday 7th December 2021, Year 5 will be having a talent show as part of the Big Question ‘What makes me

unique?’  which we are focusing on this term.

During the talent show, the children will be able to perform or present to the class any talents or skills either on their

own or as a group. The children can bring in any appropriate objects which will help them to showcase their talents.

Please ensure anything that your child brings in is named and consider whether the talent is appropriate for school.

If you have any questions about the talent day, please write in your child’s reading record or speak to your child’s class

teacher. There will be no PE on Thursday and children should wear their school uniform but may bring a costume

change if it is required.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Paterson, Mr Allchin and Miss Collins

Year 5 Class Teachers


